City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1283 ALBUQUERQUE, NEWMEXICO 87103

Ken Schultz UTILITY DEVELOPMENT DIVISION
Mayor HYDROLOGY SECTION
: (505) 768-2650

November 10, 1987

Joff Mortensen, P.E.

Tom Mann & Associates, Inc.
811 Dallas, NE

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87110

RE: REVISED DRAINAGE PLAN FOR HIGH STREET APARTMENTS
(X-14/D37) REVISION DATE OF NOVEMBER 3, 1987

Dear Mr. Mortensen:

We are in receipt of your revised drainage plan indicating the new lot
lines, Please be advised that the replat will need to indicate
provisions for ceross-lot-line drainage.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to call me at

768-2650.
Cordially,
[ Gaonii f Moy =
Bernie J. Hontoya, C.E
Engineering Assistant
BIM/bs]
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